
 
April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Labor, Health and Human Services,    Labor, Health and Human Services, 

Education Subcommittee     Education Subcommittee 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Boulder County Sheriff Long Range Acoustical Device in fiscal year 

2023.  

The Boulder County Sheriff is located at 5600 Flatiron Parkway, Boulder CO 80301. The current 

emergency siren system within Boulder County is reaching or passed the service life of the 

equipment and needs replacement. In addition, the devices are extremely old technology and 

replacing them with the LRAD system increases the ability to alert and communicate with the 

community during times of extreme danger driving evacuations in a wildfire or acting in severe 

weather events.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely,  

 

Joe Neguse 

Member of Congress  

 

 


